
 

 

Important Notice to All Business Supporters 

We are deeply grateful for the invaluable support we receive from our business members, which 
enables us to continue our vital work towards a wilder Cornwall. Your contributions play a 
crucial role in driving forward our conservation efforts, and we thank you for your commitment. 

While we greatly appreciate the support from businesses, our primary focus remains the 
protection of wildlife and wild spaces. This core mission will always take precedence and will 
never be compromised. 

We encourage all business supporters to align with our values and actively engage in efforts to 
reduce their environmental impact. As a charity committed to inclusivity and collaboration, we 
believe that engaging with businesses provides a unique opportunity to influence behaviours 
and practices in a positive direction. If your business has concerns about its environmental 
practices or believes there is room for improvement, we are here to help. 

• As part of the Wilder Business welcome pack, you will receive practical tips and 
guidance on how to make a meaningful difference in your workplace, enhancing both its 
environmental sustainability and its contribution to wildlife conservation. 

• For businesses looking to take further steps towards environmental sustainability, we 
offer free consultations with Cornwall Environmental Consultancy (CEC). Should you 
wish to explore current or future projects, please don’t hesitate to contact your 
membership manager for more information. 

Please note, should any business’s actions contradict our values or advice, we reserve the right 
to terminate the partnership and request the immediate removal of our business supporter 
logos. 

Thank you for your ongoing support and understanding. 
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